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Re: WUTC Certificate BC-65013, Pacific Cruises Northwest, Inc.

Dear Mr. Johnson:

Pacific Cruises Northwest, Inc. is the holder of ferry certificate BC-65013 providing passenger ferry
service between Bellingham and Friday Harbor.

On May 21%t, 2020 the Commission granted Pacific Cruises Northwest, Inc., d/b/a San Juan
Cruises’ Petition for temporary discontinuance of service for 12 months.

With the ongoing uncertainties caused by the Covid-19 pandemic we do not foresee a viable
resumption of service in the near term. As a result, we are requesting “voluntarily

relinquishment” of our commercial ferry certificate.

We will continue to operate sightseeing excursions and will hope to be in a position to offer commercial
ferry service again someday in the future.

Thank you for your assistance with this matter.

Sincerely,

Captain Drew M. Schmidt
President



